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This image is an example of a future-focused learning space we are building for students across NSW.

Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is spending $6 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 170 new 
and upgraded schools. This includes an 
additional $160 million in 2018/19 as part of  
the record $747 million maintenance 
investment announced last year. This is the 
biggest investment in public school 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

West Ryde Public School upgrade
An upgrade is underway for West Ryde 
Public School which will provide future-
focused permanent learning spaces, 
upgraded core facilities and improved 
playing areas.

Project summary
The concept design is nearing completion 
and the business case has been submitted 
for approval.

Enabling works have now commenced on 
site with main construction works to 
commence early 2019. The completion of 
the upgrade is due mid 2020.

Next steps
School Infrastructure NSW will continue to 
work closely with the school community and 
share regular updates as the project 
progresses. 

Information booth details
 Information booths have recently 

been held on 6 and 16 August, as well 
as 3 September 2018.

 The next information booth will be 
held on Thursday, 6 September 2018 at 
West Ryde Market Place, 5:00pm - 
6:30pm. 




